
                                                                                                                                     
“GIVE A SHIRT,          
GET A SHIRT” 

 
Hold on to those extra program t-shirts and donate them to the 
2017 URPA Conference held in St. George on March 13-14. 
Need a new idea for shirt designs, fabrics and popular 
styles…time for a fresh idea?  
While attending conference, we will have racks of shirts from 
different agencies for you to take!  
Bring your shirt at the beginning of conference or drop it off to 
Linda Weeks. 
Any questions, contact Linda Weeks at lweeks@pgcity.org  
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